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Department of Public Policy & Administration המחלקה למנהל ומדיניות ציבורית 

 

 

Ben-Gurion University of the Negev's Guilford Glazer Faculty of Business and Management 

(GGFBM) is seeking leading applicants for an academic position as a lecturer/senior 

lecturer/associate professor/full professor in the Department of Public Policy and 

Administration in the fields of management and public policy. 

The position is budgeted and may lead to tenure following a trial period. The position starts in 

October 2020 and includes teaching, research and participation in the work of the department and 

faculty.  

Ben-Gurion University is committed to equal opportunity in employment. The position is available 

to any suitable applicant. Applicants must hold a PhD in areas related to economics, management, 

public policy, public administration, and have the knowledge and tools required to conduct 

quantitative research and teaching in the area of management and public policy, and should be able 

to provide evidence of their ability to conduct independent research, show proven ability in the 

publication of papers in academic platforms in Israel and abroad, as well as outstanding teaching 

skills.  

The Department of Public Policy and Administration is committed to research of the highest quality 

as well as to educating tomorrow's leaders in the public sector, the Third Sector and private sector.  

 

To apply, please submit:  

• A letter of application that includes a brief academic profile, future research plans and 

possible teaching areas;  

• CV including a list of publications;  

• Names of three references (academic position and email) that the department can contact if 

necessary; 

• Any other relevant information. 

 

Please send the material to Dr. Ofir Rubin, Head of the Department of Public Policy and 

Administration, at orubin@som.bgu.ac.il. Review of applications will start on November 10, 2019 

and continue until the position is filled. 
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